
 
 

Virginia Healthcare Alerting and Status System (VHASS) Diversion Alerting Update 

 The Virginia Healthcare Alerting and Status System, or VHASS, Hospital Diversion Alerting feature has been updated to allow 
VHASS users to select which organizations they will receive diversion alerting messages from.  All VHASS user accounts have remain 
the same as they were before, which means if you had selected to receive alerts in the past, you will still receive alerts from all 
Eastern Region hospitals when they change their ED Diversion Status.  If you would like to filter the facilities from which you receive 
alerts, please follow these instructions: 

1. Login to VHASS at www.vhha-mci.org 

 

2. Under the My Accounts menu, select Personal Information  

 

3. Select Edit Account 

 

http://www.vhha-mci.org/


 
4. Please verify and update the information on the first two screens as needed.  This information is valuable but is NOT USED 

FOR ALERTING.  Alerting information is on the 3rd update page. 
5. Update your Carrier and Number information. This is the number that the diversion alert will go to. 

 

6. You may select a Secondary Method if you wish.  If you want to receive Voice Alerts as well, then enter that information in 
the fields provided. 

 

7. The facilities listed in the right hand column Receive Alerts From These Organizations is the list of facilities you will receive 
alerts from when their diversion status changes.  Ensure you have only the facilities you wish to be alerted by in that right 
hand column; all others should be in the left hand column (empty in picture below).  You may move facilities between 
columns by selecting the facility and clicking the appropriate arrow.  Press Continue.   

 

8. If you need assistance, please contact Glenn McBride at mcbride@vaems.org. 
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